
 
 

 

 
 

Belgrade Health Center Welcomes New Provider White 
BELGRADE - In July, the Belgrade Regional Health Center team will be welcoming Janine White, 
a family nurse practitioner. Janine has over 25 years of experience in the nursing field and 
recently completed Walden University’s Family Nurse Practitioner program. In 1991, she 
obtained her undergraduate nursing degree from Northeastern University and has worked in 
adult inpatient medical-surgical and intensive care patient units since then. Her areas of clinical 
interest include family wellness, preventative care, care of chronic diseases, pediatrics and 
women’s care. 
 
Janine shared, “I have had the privilege of being a board member for HealthReach for the past 4 
years. In this time, I realized that HealthReach was the company that I wanted to work with. 
The people are genuine and caring. They put a lot of effort into making their health centers all-
encompassing medical homes. Their patients are at the heart of everything they do, which shows in the progress that I 
have witnessed over the last 4 years.”  She continued, “I am very excited to work in the Belgrade area. I will do my very 
best to help the people of this community to be as healthy and medically savvy as they can possibly be. My personal 
philosophy revolves around wellness. Being a cancer survivor, I have experienced healthcare from the other side and 
strive to improve communication and education for every one of my patients.” 
 
Janine will be joining Amy Madden, MD; Jennifer Caudell, FNP; and Kathryn Morang, FNP, who provide medical care to 
patients of all ages. In addition, Kimberly Patnode, LCSW, assists patients with behavioral health needs, Dianne 
Raymond, PhD, PMHNP, offers adult psychiatric medication management, and Bert Mason, DPM, provides podiatry 
services. The health center offers primary care to over 2,000 people from the Belgrade Lakes Region and beyond. 
 
Belgrade Regional Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 
Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral 
healthcare to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, 
MaineCare and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured 
residents as well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of healthcare and medications 
including the Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 42-year history, HealthReach is funded by 
patient fees, grants and individual donations. 
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